Lebanon, Maine Planning Board Planning Board Site Visit Minutes Friday, May 6, 2022 @ 5:30 pm

Members Present

Others Present

Chairman LePage Vice-Chairman Wilson

Nathan Dowling

L. Bragg

A. Bridges

Nathan Dowling - NYTE Walk - Prospect Hill Road -

Members of the Board met Mr. Dowling on site. The proposal is that the walk will be held during the months of September through January first. There will be lights and soft music and artwork throughout.

Site work will consist of the placement of a culvert and the maintenance of an existing logging road by removing brush, stumps, and placing woodchips and /or gravel to level out certain areas along the route.

Parking will be off of Prospect Hill Road in a field. The route for the walk is a loop so that people are not moving in the opposite direction towards one another. This will not be an event that people can just come to whenever. There will be a website in which people will have to reserve a time slot in order to participate. The proposed hours will be Thursday, Friday, Saturday and Sunday between the hours of 5:00 pm and 8:00 pm.